
 

 

 

 

 

            
      

     
       

 
 
            AGENDA 
 
 

1. Welcome and thanks – E. Lee Beard, Campaign Vice Chair, Commonwealth 
Campuses 
 
 

2. Self introductions (including updates of new gifts or key events) 
 
 

3. Campaign update – Dale DiSanto, Executive Director of Development, 
Commonwealth Campuses 
 
 

4. Gift planning overview and follow-up from the morning session – Mike Degenhart, 
Director, Office of Gift Planning 
 
 

5. Open discussion regarding other items of interest: 
a. Best Practices Manual  
b. Campus’ Kick-Off Summary 
c. Campaign items where added support might be helpful 
d. Next chairs’ meeting in March or April, 2011 

 - University Park or conference call 
 

6. Campuses Overview – Dr. Madlyn Hanes, Vice President for Commonwealth 
Campuses 
 
 

7. Logistics, weekend activities, other, thanks and adjourn. – E. Lee Beard 
 
 
 

Next meeting:  Campaign Chairs’ Conference Call or Meeting – spring 2011(?) 
    

For the Future: The Campaign for Penn State Students 
Commonwealth Campuses Campaign Chairs Meeting 

The Penn Stater, Room 206 
Friday, September 24, 2010 

2:30 to 4:30 pm 
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